
Changes to current
bus services

We would like to advise you that, with effect from Monday 23rd January 2023, the 
bus stop for Abbeygate Sixth Form College on Western Way will be cancelled on 
all routes, due to a lack of sustainability.

New timetables have been posted on the Eastern Colleges Group websites and will 
also be handed out on each of the buses.

The bus stop at West Suffolk College, Out Risbygate, should be used as an 
alternative and timetables have been scheduled in line with lesson start and end 
times for all campuses across Bury St Edmunds.

If you have any questions about travelling to your College, please visit our websites 
for further information, using these paths:

West Suffolk College/UPDC/Milburn Centre
www.WSC.ac.uk
From the home page > About > Travelling to College

Abbeygate Sixth Form College
www.Abbeygatesfc.ac.uk
From the home page > Students > Travelling to College

Or contact the Student Welfare team via email: student.welfare@wsc.ac.uk
Please note that these changes apply for the rest of the 2022/23 academic year.  
Keep watching our websites for news of how we’re planning to make your transport 
package more accessible and economical from September 2023.
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